
United States Department of the Interior
FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
PLATEAU BUILDING, ROOM A-5

50 SOUTH FRENCH BROAD AVENUE
ASHEVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 28801

May 15, 1981

Director, Natural Resources and Environmental
Affairs

Base Maintenance Department
Marine Corps Base
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542

Dear Si r:

In response to your letter of April 23, 1981, I am returning a signed
copy of the Cooperative Plan, Conservation of Fish and Wildlife Resources,
U.S. Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune, North Carolina. As you will note,
I have revised the plan to reflect that it is the Area Manager’s responsi-
bility to represent the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service in cooperative
activities such as this.

We look forward to continuing our fine working relationship with you in
the future. While there appears there will be no Sikes Act funding in
our FY 82 budget, we feel confident that your fine fish and wildlife
management efforts will continue to bnefit the fish and wildlife
resource.

If you have any questions regarding the revision of this plan, please
let me know.

Siny yours,

Acting Area Manager

Attachment




